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Dates for your Diary 

Friday 26th April  Cheviot & Herdwick tennis event, Sandylands 

Friday 3 May  Swaledale tennis event, Sandylands 

13th—16th May  Year 6 SATS week 

Wednesday 22nd May FoSP Bingo Night 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Matilda & Cassie  

Swaledale:  Isaac & Daniel 

Teeswater:  Sammy 

Dalesbred:  Jasmine & Althea 

 

Oxford: Aidan & Heidi 

Herdwick: Greta & Orla 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Please don’t forget to book a 

meeting with your child’s class 

teacher.  This should be done 

via Arbor. 

We are so happy to 

inform you that Mrs 

Whinray is pregnant.   

Congratulations! 

Baby Whinray 



 

The Bolton Abbey Village Show is back for the first time since Covid  lockdowns.   There are lots 

of categories to enter for all ages and you could be in with a chance of winning a cup or shield. 

Entry is open to all and is free for children.  If you don’t get organised in advance, then you can 

turn up on the day and create something ‘crafty’ to enter and have it judged.  Entry forms are 

available in the school office. 


